
Parks and Recreation Board Agenda for 9/4/25 

Call to Order 

Approve of last month’s minutes 

Township Park and Recreation updates from Township Manager: 

• Trunk and Treat Event 10/3 (Flyer Attached) 
• Deep Run Contract has been agreed upon for Civic Park and Blooming Glen Park, 

bringing in additional revenue for park maintenance   
• HTWSA has a preliminary plan for the water bottle filling station which will likely be a 

detached unit closer to the fields and parking lot – Tommy should be able to speak on this 

as he was at the meeting with HTWSA and Budd in August   
• The budget is being prepared so any quotes from Deep Run will be needed ASAP to 

include for 2026, as well as a list of priority projects for consideration 
Old Business: 

P&R By-Law/manual discussion and hopefully approval 

Discussion about security cameras in parks – review response from Chief Engelhart  

Trunk or Treat - P&R availability for Trunk or Treat Support 

 BOS approved the Pumpkin Painting table for the P&R Board, and Jim Groff will donate 

pumpkins.  

If available, review estimates from Deep Run on netting, scoreboard, batting cages, and lighting 

Aerial views of Berry Brow to help us visualize possibilities 

Continue sponsored park and trail bench discussion 

New Business: 

Fall survey for Fall Newsletter article 

P&R Banner approval 

Berry Brow Possibilities 

A walk/look around at Civic Park to discuss ideas for improvements 

Discuss (approve) October’s meeting location and date  

 

–Public Comment 

Adjourn 


